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Oregon State

UNIVERSITY

March 14, 2013

Senator Mark Hass, Chair

Senate Education and Workforce Development Committee
900 Court St. NE

Salem, Oregon 97301

Re: HB 2033
Dear Chair Hass:

We appreciate this opportunity to express our support for HB 2033 which would remove
archaic provisions from Oregon Revised Statutes. We have undertaken a thorough review
and have found no recent documented history of Oregon State University employing the
services of the Department of State Lands in the administration of loans from the accounts
affected by ORS 352.570 and .580. Nor do we see any potential in the future of using such
loans.

Sincerely,
=

Aaron Howell
Assistant Vice President and Controller, Business Affairs

cc: Sen. Tim Knopp, Vice-Chair
Sen. Lee Beyer
Sen. Jeff Kruse
Sen. Arnie Roblan



